
BOARD  RECAP                           DECEMBER  9 ,  2019

Galesburg  CUSD#205

Consent Agenda *APPROVED*

Lombard Change Order Request (Sanitary Sewer)

*APPROVED*

King Elementary Bid Package 2 *APPROVED*

Resolution to Abate Series 2011B and Series 2014B

Alternate Revenue Bonds *APPROVED*

K-4 Boundaries *APPROVED*

PRESS Policies (First Reading) *APPROVED*

Personnel Report *APPROVED*

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A C T I O N  I T E M S  

Social:    facebook.com/Galesburg205    

               @CUSD205
 December Board meeting  http://bit.ly/December205BOE

D I S C U S S I O N  S N A P S H O T  

Special Ed: looking to fill open positions. 

Report is due to Illinois State Board of Education on

Restraint and Seclusion over the last 3 years.

t search for certified staff to fill positions. 

 
CURRICULUM 

SPECIAL EDUCATION

 December 17-Next MTSS meeting 

District continues to pilot the K-8 Math Pilot and Amplify Scince in

grades 6-8.

Development of the January 6th Institute Day continues on and will

be published for teacher viewing before December 20th. The

following topics are planned to be included for the day; LGBTQ+,

Teacher Breakout Sessions Led by District Faculty, Media Literacy

Integration, AimsWeb+, and Content Area Curriculum Work. 

Equity Leadership team  met on November 19th for an all-day Equity

Leadership Team meeting. 

 

Junior High Report Card Presentation: Mr. Hawkins and Mr.

Young presented information on the Illinois Report Card. The

action steps for Lombard and Churchill were both presented. 

 

Instructional Coaches presented information on the work

currently being done in the District. The coaches have worked

with over 55 District #205 teachers this year so far. Along with

individual coaching, they have also planned and prepared

1,187 hours of professional development for staff. 

 

Truancy Discussion will be continued next month. The Board

was informed that the district has observed some trends

throughout the District in regards to how attendance is

reported at each building.  District Administration is looking

into possible changes that may be implemented, in order to

have standardized attendance reporting procedures.  

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE ILLINOIS MUSIC
EDUCATION ASSOCIATION PARTIPANTS! 


